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Creation and Noah’s Arc 
Now that we are comfortable with the routine of preschool, 

we’ve started some super fun academics. In August, we began 
learning about how God created the Earth and everything in it!  
It’s our job to take good care of it!  This month, we’ll plant  in  
our preschool garden. Starting the second week in September, 
we’ll learn about Noah and how he obeyed God. We'll apply the 

idea of obeying to our own lives! During Chapel, we'll even get to 
help Noah pack his suitcase! We'll learn about the animals 

boarding the ark two by two and count our friends, our eyes, 
ears, etc. by 2's.   

Our homework calendars will start this month. This one on one 
time is precious and great practice for homework time in 

elementary school! Turn the homework calendars in to the office 
at the end of the month for a special prize.  Look on the back of 

the newsletter! 
 

Teachers are finishing the beginning of the year assessments 
and will have conferences this month.  Please sign up for a time 

and let your classroom teacher know if you have any specific 
questions before the conference.   

 

Please remember to sign your child in and out every day with 
your signature.   

 

Special events this month: Grandparents’ Day Breakfast, 
Conferences, and Firefighter Visit. 

  

Lora Norris, Administrative Director 

Adrienne Mesa, Educational Director   

Important Dates 

9/4 -    No School, Labor Day 

9/6  -   Grandparent's Day Breakfast 8:15-9am         
Mrs. Dare, Mrs. Pinti, Mrs. Green 

9/7   -  Grandparent's Day Breakfast 8:15-9am                
Mrs. Slater, Mrs. Marlinga 

9/11—PreK conferences this week 

9/14th or 15th—3s BLUE day 

9/18– 3s conferences this week 

9/25 & 26—Firefighters during chapel time 

Picture Days—October 2nd and 5th, more info 
soon! 

October 9-17—Fall Break 

October 18th—First Day back from break 

October 26—Fall Festival, 5:30-7:30 

Missions                            
Thank you for your donations of 16 peanut 

butter and 8 jelly for the Gilbert Food 

bank! 

This month,  bring a 

picture or treat for the 

firefighters! 

Drop them off in the preschool office. 

September Newsletter       

Grandparents’ Breakfast 

 

We love our grandparents so much and it’s time to thank them for all 

they do!  Our yearly Grandparents’ Day Breakfasts are September 6th 

and 7th.  Please see your teacher’s weekly newsletter for your class 

day.  Both breakfasts will be in the activity center from 8:15-9am.  

We’ll provide a simple breakfast of small muffins and juice.  If your 

child has specific dietary needs, please bring or send something 

appropriate for them to eat.  Thank you! 
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